Attention Men's Club Members and Potential Members:

Are you a NON Caregiver of a Dementia or Alzheimer patient?
Are you a Sibling, parent, child or grandchild?
Do you want to talk about it with others just like you?
The Men’s Club is starting a Support Group just for YOU!

PLEASE call Charlie Deutch at 561 371-1254 or e-mail at
charlesd@cheneybrothers.com to show your interest.

We wish to start this group as soon as possible. We need to know how to set
up an area so that we may have personal conversations.
Seriously, THIS IS NO JOKE.
There are so many Support groups for Caregivers, but not for the rest of the
family (children, grandchildren, brothers and sisters) and friends.

‘ We want to help.

‘ Bonnie Greenberg has agreed to volunteer her expertise
for this important group.

PLEASE call as soon as possible to let us know your interest.
We want to host this support group on a weeknight so as not to interfere
with family commitments. We are thinking about Wednesday evenings,
starting once a month. This way, the younger generation that drops off
Religious school children will be able to attend.

Thank you so much

Clrarnkic Deatelr
President
Men’s Club of Temple Torah



